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Rhode Island’s First Roman Catholic Parish, Established April 8, 1828
Named to the National Register of Historic Places, March 6, 2008

Pastor: Rev. Kris von Maluski Located at Corner of Spring St. and Memorial Blvd.

Pastor Emeritus: Rev. George McCarthy Office: (401) 847-0475

Finance Manager: Mary O’Neill Rel Ed:  (401) 846-6057

Director of Religious Ed: Deb Circosta Website www.stmarynewport.org

Sacramental Records: Lisa Sullivan Email: stmarynewport@gmail.com

Director of Music: Cody Mead Mail: P.O. Box 547 Newport, Rl 02840
SCHEDULE: June 10 to June 16 Confessions: by appointmentand ...

Saturday 8:00 AM to 8:30 AM

Day and Time Celebrant Mass Intention . .
Upcoming Baptism Dates:
Monday 7:30 AM Fr. Kris t Veronica Maher e June 16th at 1:00 PM
* Tuesday 7:30 AM Fr. Kris People of St. Augustin’s e July 14that 1:00PM

e Sept 15th at 1:00PM

at St. Augustin’s ‘ _
(Contact Lisa Sullivan to set your date)

Wednesday 7:30 AM | Fr. Kris T Lisa Petty

Weddings:
* Thursday 7:30 AM Fr. George | People of St. Augustin’s Please read our Sacrament of Marriage
at St. Augustin’s webpage before contacting Lisa Sullivan.

Friday 7:30 AM Fr. Kris People of St. Mary’s We are proud to be a
Saturday 5:15 PM Fr. Kris t John Quinlan .?'tewards.hlp Parish:

Sharing our Time, Talent and

t Kathleen S. Murphy Treasure

Sunday 8:00 AM Fr. Kris People of St. Mary’s with our community.

Our mission is to continue the
Sunday 9:30 AM Fr. George |t James Casey work of Jesus Christ through

worship, education, stewardship
Sunday 11:00 AM Fr. Kris People of St. Mary’s and service.




ST. MARY’S CHURCH

June 9, 2019

FATHER KRIS’ KORNER ORDINATION ANNIVERSARIES

GOD LIKES RED HOT CHILI PEPPERS
Pentecost is the third most important
day in the life of our Church, it's the
Church’s birthday; but sadly, most
people don’t quite understand its
significance. There is no Santa Claus,
no Easter Bunny; the secular world
hasn’t figured out a way to make a
profit from it. So perhaps it is our purest Holy Day. Much
had happened to the disciples up to this point; Jesus had
been crucified and buried, He then rose from the dead and
appeared to them over the course of forty days. On
Ascension Thursday, he said his very last earthly goodbyes
to his disciples and he promised to never abandon them;
he announced that He would send an Advocate to live
within them - the Holy Spirit. On that first Pentecost the
Holy Spirit set their hearts and souls on fire. The disciples
were forever transformed and their flame of faith, their
passion would eventually lead them to their martyrdom.
Passion is derived from the Latin word pati which means
to suffer. Today, when we think of passionate people we
think of those who are full of life and very focused, we
think of red-hot lovers, or artists, or those who inspire
others with their dreams and heroism. The world needs
passionate people yet many times the world does not
understand them, is often critical of them, and sometimes
turns against them. Christ continues to call us, his
disciples, to become passionate in spreading the Good
News. The Holy Spirit, who dwells within us, gives us the
strength, courage and even the words we need, yet so
many of us are timid when it comes to sharing our faith.
Personally, I'd rather work with a few passionate people
than with twenty mediocre, apathetic people and so
would God. In the Book of Revelation, the Lord says: |
wish you were either cold or hot. So, because you are
lukewarm, neither hot nor cold, I will spit you out of my
mouth. Are you lukewarm? Why? What pressures do you
face that cause you to be complacent? What is the most
courageous moment of your faith journey? When, about
what, or about whom have you been passionate? Finally,
are you a red hot chili or is your life bland to the Lord?

This is the time of year that we should congratulate
our Priests on their Anniversaries of Ordination to the
Priesthood. Many of our own past and present
Pastors are celebrating this honor such as Father
McCarthy, Father McNulty and our own Father Kris.
On behalf of the staff and parishioners we would like
to assure them that our prayers are with them and
wish them all many years of health and happiness in
the years to come!

Thank you for all you do for us!

SHRINE OF THE LITTLE FLOWER

Join us at the Shrine of the Little Flower in Nasonville
Rhode Island this Friday, June 14th, for Theology on Fire!
Theology on Fire is a Lecture series for Young Adults which
meets the second Friday of every month from April to
November. Young adults ages 16-35 are welcome to join us
for a lecture around a fire in the outdoor shrine. Following
the lecture, adoration is held. Finally, the group closes the
night by meeting in the Church hall for pizza and
community. Don’t miss out on this P
opportunity to meet young Catholics from b
across New England and to grow closer to a

Christ in community with them!

CODY MEAD & ST. MARY’S MUSIC MINISTRY

Elt is with heavy heart that | announce that Cody Mead has :
: officially announced that he is leaving St. Mary’s in August :
Eto continue his education. We are now interviewingi
: prospective organists. We would love to hear feedback:
: from our parishioners as to the direction you would like us:
ito go in the future. This is a very quick survey. Clip it and :
s drop it in any collection basket.

| like the current music and style; don’t change a thing
| would like to hear more music that | am familiar with
| would like to hear more music written in Latin

Any additional comments:

St. Mary’s Church. 12 William Street. Newport, RI. 401-847-0475. (Email) stmarynewport@aol.com. (Web) stmarynewport.org g



PENTECOST SUNDAY June 9, 2019

—

ot. Mas Sprin oir Concert

Sunday, June 9 at 4:00 p.m.

St. Mary’s combined choirs will offer their annual Spring Concert, featuring music of Byrd,
Bach, Vivaldi, Mozart, Humperdinck, Friedell, Mathias, Goodall, and Craig Hella Johnson.
Admission: Free-will donation

Note: The date of this concert had previously been scheduled for June2. We apologize for any inconvenience.

2019 POLISH FESTIVAL CHILDREN'’S LITURGY OF THE WORD

OUR LADY OF CZENSTOCHOWA Children’s Liturgy of the Word is
2019 POLISH FESTIVAL

JUNE 28th, 29th & 30th
(Fri. 5pm-10pm) (Sat. 5pm —10pm) (Sun. noon-4pm)

on Sundays. It is an age
appropriate Liturgy of the Word
offered for children at the

9:30 AM Mass.
Our Lady of Czenstochowa School Grounds

222 MacArthur Blvd. & Rt. 117, Coventry, R.I.

All children are welcome and

POLISH & AMERICAN FOOD encouraged to attend.

MUSIC, GAMES, RAFFLES & CHILDREN’S GAMES

AND OUR POPULAR Cow Chip Bingo!!
CATHOLIC CHARITY APPEAL
FREE ADMISSION & PARKING

CALL: 401-821-7991 or visit our website olcsvp.org Our parish goal of $105,000 can only be
reached with your sacrificial help and support.
PARKING LOTS DURING THE SUMMER We have raised a total of $93,674 so far. Thank
you for your generosity. All gifts, regardless of
Please tell your summer guests that we lock up our size, help to make a difference in the lives of so
the day. Tourists sneak into our lots A\ to CATHOLIC CHARITY APPEAL
within seconds. Cars will be towed. =0 ﬂ and write Parish 98 in the memo line.

The mission of St. Mary’s Church is to continue the work of Jesus Christ through worship, education, stewardship and service.



